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24th November 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Outside Provision in Early Years 

 

From Monday of next week in Early Years we plan to start to set up our outside 
classroom before the children come in in the morning. This is so that the outside 
classroom can be open and ready for our learners much earlier in the day.  

 
To ensure success in this we are asking for your help, as tempting as it may 

look, please can we ask that no one goes on or uses the equipment before or 
after school.  
 

This outside space is a learning space, and we want it to be ready for all our 
learners from the moment we open the doors in the morning.  

 
Thank you for your ongoing support.  If you have any questions at all, please 
speak to your child’s class teacher in the first instance. 

 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Walker 

Mrs Walker and the Early Years Team 
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